
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
  

The end of term is fast approaching and we would like to inform you of the exciting plans we 
have for the last week of term.   

Wednesday 20th is Christmas jumper day. We invite all children to wear a Christmas jumper 
or anything festive. Also, it is Christmas lunch day for those children who have ordered a 
Christmas Dinner through Parentpay.  

On Thursday 21st, in the afternoon, each class will be having an end of term party.  As the 
children will have already had their school dinner or packed lunch, they can bring an 
individual snack and drink for themselves. Unfortunately due to allergies within the year 
groups we cannot share food items. (Please ensure that food does not contain nuts and no 
fizzy drinks).   
As part of the afternoon we welcome the children to bring in board games, cards and similar 
items. We advise children to take responsibility for their own games as we don’t want items 
to go missing! Children must not bring electronic devices into school.    
  

Friday 22nd is the last day of term. As a polite reminder, school will be closing at 1:15pm for 
Years 4,5 and 6 and closing at 1:30pm for Year 3’s. Normal collection arrangements will 
remain in place on this afternoon. Parents will need to collect the Year 3 and 4 pupils from 
the playground. Year 5 and 6 pupils will exit the school using their usual gates. There is no 
Kidz Club provision on this date.    

We wish you all a wonderful holiday.   
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